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Date:           March 25, 2014 
 
To:  LACC Managers, Faculty, Staff, and ASG          
 
From:  John al-Amin, Ph.D. – Vice President, Administrative Services    
               

 
DEMOLITION OF THE MLK BUILDING 

 
 

Beginning on April 7, 2014, the first phase of demolition for the LRC Building will 
begin. This preparation phase is expected to last a few weeks with the major phase of the 
demolition process beginning Monday, April 21, 2014 and ending at or around Friday, 
May 16, 2014. 
 
The major phase is expected to be noisy and possibly disruptive to the areas surrounding 
the demolition site. The noise generated has been compared to that of a jet engine with 
pronounced vibrations expected near the demolition area.  Work will begin at 7:00 a.m. 
and end at 2:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, until the work is complete.  
 
The construction teams will tarp the east and south sides of the administration building 
and water down the surrounding areas in order to keep dust within the construction zone. 
If there are any additional modifications that need to be done to any of areas near the 
MLK building, we will alert you promptly to any changes.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact William A. 
Marmolejo, Dean of Student Enrollment at ext. 2104; Scot Tedisco, Sr. Project Manager 
for Build-LACCD (Harris & Assoc.) at ext. 3087; or myself at ext. 2085. 
 


